
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
18 October 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents 
  
The children in Junior 1 and Junior 2 have been given their nativity scripts this week. All their lines in 
the script have been highlighted.  
 
I would ask that you support your child over the two week half term and ensure that they know their 
part. We will be rehearsing during our Drama and Music lesson when we return from the October 
break, and it would help if the children could be off script by then.  
  
Please ensure that your child knows when it is their turn to speak by practicing the line before them.  
  
In school we will be working on how the lines are delivered and the acting that goes along with it by 
looking at the pace the lines are spoken, the expression and the diction.   
Some parts have stage directions, if this is the case for your child’s character, please rehearse this.  
  
You will find the costume letters attached to the Chronicle, if you are at all unsure of what costume 
your child requires, please do email me for confirmation.  
  
All children will be allocated 3 seats, and if you require more, please get in touch with the school 
office, by emailing receptionist@crackleyhall.co.uk 
 
On the day of the Nativity, we would ask that you park on the school field, and make your way to the 
Gables, to arrive no earlier than 1:30pm, due to lunch break taking place.  Refreshments will be 
available from 1:40pm. 
 
Reception and Junior 1 Nativity – Thursday 12 December at 2:00pm 
Junior 2 Nativity – Friday 13 December at 2:00pm 
 
If there is anything that you need clarifying, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
rodkefalas@crackleyhall.co.uk.  
  
I hope you have a lovely half term.  
Happy learning!  
  
Yours sincerely   
  
 Rod Paphitis  
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